SibFU Rector's address to students and staff

Dear international students and their parents, this message aims to confirm that the University functions as usual, nothing has changed.



The President of the Russian Federation Vladimir Putin, Supreme Commander-in-Chief, addressed the nation evaluating the current situation in strong clear words. This is the official source of information.

The President of Russia guarantees peace and safety to all people living in Russia.

Russia is a multinational and multireligious country. Everyone is under the protection of the Law and Order.

We beg you to trust only reliable information sources. All updates are promptly posted on the University official site, in VKontakte social network and in Telegram channel.

May you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask them to the Office of International Students Support +7 902 966-13-60 (WhatsApp, Telegram).

I assure you that you will be able to get prompt responses to your questions and queries.

Safety and trust of our international students and their parents is the utmost priority for Siberian Federal University.

Sincerely yours, Rector Maxim Rumiantsev, 25 june 2023

© Siberian federal university. Website editorial staff: +7 (391) 246-98-60, info@sfu-kras.ru.

Web page address: https://news.sfu-kras.ru/node/27858